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Ratsénhaienhs Paul Rice returns 
from medical leave 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Enníska/February 2025) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that 
Ratsénhaienhs Paul Rice has returned to the office following 
his Medical Leave. 
 
Effective February 3rd, Ratsénhaienhs Rice has resumed full-
time work on all his files and portfolios. The community's 
support during his absence is greatly appreciated. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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